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Bethel Youth Football & Competitive Cheerleading 		            http://bethelbobcats.com
PO Box 417
Bethel, CT 0680

                                                      Bethel Youth Football Monthly Meeting
                                                                           July 18, 2012
Meeting called to order: 8:05
New Members: Steve Mosley, Bob Roda, Joe Schad Jr.   Welcome!
League report:
Special thank you to all coaches that attended. Great to see Bethel Numbers
· League recommends that each head coach does my AYF module. This covers a few different areas also give additional coverage for liability. Cost is 24.95
· CDC or CVC has a free concussion program can also use that one as well. 
· The real point of all of this is to do some homework. Injuries are very real things that we can encounter all the time. We have to be prepared
· Must have some sort of concussion training for head coaches for the September meeting. We need to have copies of the certificate in the team book.
· Jamboree August 18 and 19 in Bridgeport (we will not be attending). We may go to New Milford that weekend just as a practice controlled scrimmage
· Roster Certification will be the Week of the 20th (Bethel & Aspetuck). We need birth Certificates and report card copies.
· Thursday August 16th. We need to have a team count and what levels we will have.
· We have to report to Colonial if we are going to have a scrimmage.
· There are no scrimmages once the season begins
· The meeting then turned to Coaches certification.
· Scores must be reported by 8:00pm on Sundays
· Concussions you are out for game and next game and need Doctors Consent to return.
· They need at least 2 hours notice to cancel and move games can go to neutral site. More levels of playoffs this year.
· Danbury/Aspetuck Update
GridIron Report: There will be a coach’s chalk talk Thursday July 19 at 7pm in multipurpose room of BHS. Please come to the back door by the gym. Coach Martin will have a video, as well as diagram basic HS plays. He asked for the maximum attendance possible. This is key that we have these opportunities. There are fantastic numbers at the HS level and that reflects on the job the youth has done to assist in providing players. We will be taking two buses to Wilton Camp 8/6-8/10. The varsity season will kick off on 8/14. Mark your calendars for the home scrimmage vs. Watertown on 9/6 at 6pm. I would like to see maximum attendance from the youth program.
Youth Camp Update: We had 35 kids in attendance. We saw some new faces. Hopefully we get some sign ups from this. This will be an ongoing event from the league. For next year we must have two passing league teams and we need to have the full three week program.
Equipment Hand out: (Chrissy) July 24th at Bennett Park. 5pm -8pm Need people at the shed @ 4pm
Thank you for all the helping hands.. It was a busy day, but successful due to many volunteers! 
Coaches Update: We have had sign-ups every Friday in July and will continue from 6:30 to 7:30 pm @ Bobcat field. In two weeks we have had 4 sign-ups.  We need to call, text, tweet, e-mail anyone who may be interested and have them sign-up. It is imperative that we recruit at each level. 
79ers Glenn Cleary, Alan Morehouse, Bob Roda, 
4th  open
5th  craig carlson
6th  Chris meir, Joe Schad Jr
7th  Angelo Franzese
8th Bill Gaspar, Mike Tamburino 
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